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Comments: I am in full support of the proposed bike trails in the Ouchita National Forest in the area of Mena,

Ward Lake, and up to Queen Wihelmina State Park. I feel it will provide others the opportunity to get out in to our

beautiful national forest that might otherwise not ever get off the pavement to enjoy all this region has to offer. I

feel it will be great for the local area economy and provide opportunities unlike any other in the United states. I

am excited to see this opportunity potentially become a reality.

 


